Headteacher: Andrew Drury Telephone: 01793 790269

Email: admin@wanborough.swindon.sch.uk Web: www.wanboroughprimary.org

Twitter: @WPrimary



Wanborough Primary School The Beanlands Wanborough Swindon, Wiltshire SN4 OEJ

9<sup>th</sup> May 2024

## **Dear Parents**

With hotter weather likely in the next couple of months, I wanted to remind parents of the measures we have in place at school to ensure everyone's safety. If extreme weather arrives, then we will send out separate information.

## Protection

- Shade children will be encouraged to sit in the shade in the playground and field.
- The availability of shade is considered when planning excursions and all outdoor activities.
- Children will be encouraged to keep hydrated throughout the school day.

## Clothing

- Children should bring sun hats/caps to school to wear at playtimes and during outdoor PE lessons in the summer term.
- Children may bring sunglasses to school to be worn outdoors on bright days.
- All teachers, teaching assistants and lunch-time supervisors will be encouraged to wear hats when on playground duty and during sports lessons, when necessary.

## Sun Screen (Please check it's Nut Free)

- Sun screen use will be encouraged on school trips and for outdoor PE lessons.
- Children can bring their own sun screen and apply it themselves.
- Children may only use their own sun screen.
- Teachers will not apply sun screen to any children.
- Parents are asked to teach their children how to sensibly use and apply these screens and will clearly label them and put them in their child's bag for their own use.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Drung

**Andy Drury** 

Headteacher











